
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/8/2017 7:25:20 PM
Subject: Re: SCDMV
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Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2017 6:34:40 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: SCDMV 
 
Let me look into this a little more. I don't think we can way in at all because it's an open matter but it 
wouldn't be an open matter with DMV so much as with the court. I have never heard of a restricted 
route license being a thing, which may mean that this person is trying to come up with a creative 
solution that just isn't permissible.

Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent from iPhone
_____________________________
 
From: Danny Varat <dannyvarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2017 5:28 PM
 
Subject: Re: SCDMV
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <catherinemcnicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 

We have some time here, so call DMV next Monday (if that's permissible) and see if they'll give you 
some details. I think that the most we can do is write a letter of support, right?
 
________________________________________
 
From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2017 1:39 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: SCDMV
 

Thoughts?
 

Best Regards,
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
 
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: William Ferrara [mailto:williamferrara@hotmail.com]
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Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 7:03 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: SCDMV
 

Kevin, we would appreciate any help and support you can provide with our efforts to obtain a very 
limited route restricted driver's license. We have a hearing scheduled before the Office of Motor 
Vehicle Hearings (Tracey Holland) on 6/29/17 case #17-OMVH-11-2045-CC Victoria Rushing v 
SCDMV. The SCDMV has been very difficult and unreasonable to deal with in our efforts to receive a 
very limited restricted driver's license to support continued employment in South Carolina.
 

Sent from my iPad
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